
JCRC Meeting Minutes February 23th, 2021  
 

Location: Johnson City Alliance Church 
 
Presiding Officer: Dan Jackson 

Secretary: Doug Lindauer 

Meeting called to order: 6:45 

 

Vic Koenig read the minutes from the January meeting which were approved by a verbal vote. 

Anthony read the treasurer’s report. 
 
There were 2 visitors to the meeting. 
 
Vic Koenig mentioned that as the CD for the SPA event he wanted to ask people to volunteer to help.  Short discussion 
ensued about these events. 
 
Skip Weller mentioned that he talked with Tim Edwards and the new carport for the cooking shed would be here in the 
next couple of weeks. 
 
Glenn Ross brought up that an individual had volunteered to donate a grill to be given away at our events. 
 
Phil Swihart brought up the Spring workday: April 24

th
, 9am 

 
New business:  

David Jones brought up the AMA discount for new AMA members. 
 
David brought up the idea of giving an early discount for membership renewal. 

Glenn submitted that this would be an appropriate thing for the budget committee to discuss and bring to 
the club. 
 Doug  brought up the idea that paying by Jan 1 is not paying early.  Therefore the early discount should 
be for people paying before December. 
 
David suggested that the newsletter should continue to be sent to people who have not yet renewed their 
membership, i.e. to give a grace period for getting the newsletter.  Discussion ensued. 
 
The issue of to whom to send sympathy flowers came up. 
 
David brought up the new “Trust” test that the FAA has created for licensing. 
 
Safety Officer: Walt would like to change positions with Terry Bailey so that Terry becomes the new Safety Officer 
with Walt being the assistant.  The motion was made to do that, was seconded by Glenn Ross and a unanimous 
vote was given do that. 
 
Next meeting (the March meeting) would be held at the field on March 30

th
 at 6pm. 

Glenn said that he would check on using his church for the indoor meetings later this year.  David approved of the 
idea. 
 
 

 
David thanked the representative from the Alliance Church for use of the facility and the meeting was adjourned at 7:46 


